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1. Consider changing north building to an “L” shape to better engage this building with the other and 
to help define a plaza space between the buildings to act as a focal point and gathering area 
along the extended Lockwood Drive as it enters the property.  This plaza should be designed to 
complement the neighborhood park space across the street.  There can still be a vehicular entrance 
drive but it should look more like a plaza space than a driveway.  Fire truck access issues will 
need to be considered when analyzing this idea.   

2. In order to facilitate development integration between this property and the one to the south, 
consider providing a street stub-out which would eventually extend a road into the neighboring 
property, to connect to Weaver Dairy Road across from the Timberlyne shopping center access 
drive.   

3. Consider providing a community garden/open space in the area under and around the power 
lines south of the proposed east/west street.  The applicant team will need to discuss this 
possibility with the utility companies.   

4. Provide a greenway extension through this community open space to link with the greenway to the 
west.   

5. Extend the Greenway along the south side of the new east/west street, to eventually extend into 
the neighboring property to the east.  Consider a greenway width similar to the cross section 
proposed as part of the earlier master planning effort for the parcels (40’ wide total frontage 
from curb to property line, as conditions allow).  The north edge of the main east/west street 
should have an urban quality, with a tree planting strip, street trees, and a sidewalk.  There will 
be occasional parallel parking along this street adjacent to residential areas. 

6. A large RCD/storm water detention area has been identified.  Consideration should be given to 
make this area some kind of an amenity for the neighborhood (nature areas, trails, etc.)  

7. The current plan of this building has the pool courtyard facing the south, toward the street.  
Suggested turning this courtyard to face the north, away from the street.   

8. The other courtyard, still facing the street, can act as a terminus to the view corridor when 
approaching from the future street extension to Weaver Diary, and could contain some small 
gathering spaces.  The terminus view feature could alternatively be accomplished architecturally, 
with a tower or other focal feature on the building.  Providing stoops and individual unit entrances 
was encouraged for the ground floor residential areas in the courtyard and along the street 
frontages.     
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